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September 19, 2017 
 
Mayor Marvin Gerbrandt and Council 
Town of Hanley 
Box 270 
HANLEY, SK 
S0G 2E0         
 
Dear Mayor Gerbrandt and Council: 
        
Please be advised that the Water Security Agency (WSA) is rescinding the September 11, 2017 
Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory for the Town of Hanley and is effective immediately.  
 
Samples have been collected and returned with good results.  No positive bacteria were found in 
the samples and all proper measures have been taken to put the water system back into service. 
 
We believe no potential health risk currently exists for the users of the drinking water distribution 
system in the Town of Hanley, and the advisory previously issued is hereby removed.  
 
If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at 
(306) 946-3233. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gary Papic, A.Sc.T. 
Senior Environmental Project Officer 
Water Security Agency 
 
cc.    Kari Engele-Carter, Saskatoon Health Region 
         Barry Wright, Manager, North Unit 
         Environmental and Municipal Management Services Division, Regina 
         Patrick Boyle, Communications Manager 
 


